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Date:
Monday, November 21st, 2016
To:  
Regus Clients in Greenwich, CT 

From: Rachel Meli, Community Manager
Ref: 
Thanksgiving Holiday
Please note our center will be closed on Thursday, November 24th, 2016 and Friday, November 25th, 2016 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  Normal operating hours will resume on Monday, November 28th, 2016.
Please note, our Building Management will also be closed, so there will be no building services or HVAC available either of these days. 

For all of our Full-Time office clients, you can use your white building pass and black fob to enter the suite. Unfortunately, our Meeting Rooms and Day Offices will not be available for use this day.
Feel free to contact me should you have any questions or if you have specific needs that require special attention. You can reach me at 203-542-7704 or via email at rachel.meli@regus.com.

Thank you very much, and have a safe and happy holiday!
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